
 

Wednesday, October 22, 2025  

 7:45 - 8 am Join Webinar 

 8 am - 12 pm Had I Been On That Jury…  

Employment Liability Edition 

Using recent employment-based liabil-

ity insurance coverage cases, partici-

pants will sit as “jurors” in this interac-

tive session. They will review and dis-

cuss the facts of each case and compare 

their decisions to the actual verdict by 

the appellate court. They will gain a 

better understanding of exposures and 

insurance coverages pertinent to their 

insureds.  

Richard Pitts, J.D. 

 

 12 - 1 pm  Lunch 

 

 1 - 5 pm Crisis Response for Insurance  

Professionals: How to Assist an 

lnsured's Response to a Crisis 
Do you know what to do when a crisis 
occurs? Uncover the insurance implica-
tions and general principles of crisis re-
sponse for active assailants, product 
recalls, and data breach/cybersecurity 
incidents. Analyze a data breach claim 
and form a plan of action.  

  Richard Pitts, J.D.   
 
  Ed Consultant: Sam Bennett 

CIC, CPRM, CPIA, AFIS, CRIS, TRIP 

Thursday, October 23, 2025 

 7:45 - 8 am Join Webinar   

 8 am - 12 pm  Property and Casualty Issues For Large 
Manufacturing Risks 

  Today manufacturing companies face vari-
ous challenges – from leased property risk 
exposures, cargo exposures, business in-
come exposures, hold harmless agreement 
exposures and business auto exposures to 
employee foreign workers’ compensation 
exposures, employment practices liability 
exposures, and fiduciary exposures. In this 
4-hour session, insurance professionals 
explore the key risks in manufacturing and 
offer insurance and risk management solu-
tions and discuss actionable strategies to 
navigate them. Staying knowledgeable of 
these unique manufacturing risks and miti-
gating the associated exposures can help 
manufacturers position themselves for 
long-term growth and operational success.  

  Paul Burkett J.D., CIC, CRM, CPCU, ARM, 
ALCM 

 

 12 - 1 pm  Lunch 

 

 1 - 5 pm Additional Insureds & Certificates of In-
surance 
Participants will examine the advantages 
and disadvantages of adding additional 
insureds and better understand the status 
of named insureds in property insurance, 
commercial general liability, business au-
to, workers’ compensation, and excess/
commercial umbrella coverage. For each 
policy type, they will discuss who is an 
insured, why the additional insured en-
dorsement may be needed, and the impact 
of the endorsement on the coverage. They 
will learn how to properly use certificates 
of insurance to verify additional insured 
status. 

  Paul Burkett J.D., CIC, CRM, CPCU, ARM, 
ALCM 
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